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March 15th, 1955.

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler,
Box ghr
Geneva, Nebraska, U.S.A.

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your DX report of
March 7th, 1955. We have checked your listings with
our programme log end find that/you are correct therein.

We are very pleased to know that you
were able to receive our station with such a strong
clear signal and we were happy that you wrote in to
tell us. We are always pleased to hear from our friends
across the border.

Enclosed herewith is a booklet or
two on Lethbridge and district which we trust will prove

of some interest to you. Perhaps someday we may have
the pleasure of a visit from you.

Thanking you again for dropping us a
line and wishing you all the best in your future DX'ing,
Wwe remain,

Yours very truly,

LETHBRIDGE BROADCASTING LIMITED,

D. Jl Cal"d,
Studio Engineer,

sbw Per: zs;éaﬁkg’"/
e

Encls:

A All-Canade Sialion



